
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11th January 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 

We are being visited by BBC South Today on Thursday 18th January as they are running a 
story on the amazing charity, Business 2 Schools, who played a huge part in supporting 
our school after our flood in February 2022.  

 
Following the restoration of the building, our school hugely benefited from the work of 

Business 2 Schools who donated large quantities of furniture and laptops to the school.   
 
Filming by media is covered by our generic photography consent form which you signed 

when your child started school. We currently do not know which children or groups of 
children South Today will be looking to film on the day. If you have any concerns about 

your child potentially appearing on camera for a short period of time, please complete the 
slip below to opt out of your child being included in any shots.      
 

 
Kindest regards, 

 
 
 

 
Adrian King 

Head teacher 
 
 

 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Filming by South Today on Thursday 18th January 2024 

 

I do not wish my child _____________________________, to be included in any of the 
filming by South Today on Thursday 18th January. 

 
 
Signed:____________________________   Date:______________ 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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